
Secretary Pollack’s Remarks 
Joint Board Meeting: MassDOT and FMCB 
 
 
 
December 11, 2017 



Winter Weather 



Water Transportation Study 



Fenway Center Air Rights Project 

 
Thank you to the MassDOT Project Team: 
 
Scott Bosworth 
Kirk Jackson 
Mark Boyle 
Lauren D. Armstrong 
Peter Paravalos 



Green Line Extension 

 
The Fiscal and Management Control Board 
approved and authorized the General Manager 
to award and execute MBTA Contract No. 
E22CN07, “Green Line Extension Design Build 
Project,” with GLX Constructors, a Joint Venture, 
in the Contract Price amount of $1,082,118,600 
at the FMBC meeting on November 20, 2017. 
 
 



South Station Expansion Project 

 
• The Final Environmental Assessment: on the 

MassDOT website 
• Section 4(f) Determination: on the MassDOT 

website 
• Finding of No Significant Impact: on the MassDOT 

website  
• Final EA and Section 4(f): issued October 2017 
• Preliminary engineering design for station, track, 

layover and Dorchester Avenue: awaiting Amtrak 
comments  
 
 



REAL ID 

For more information: https://secure.rmv.state.ma.us/realid/  
 
 

https://secure.rmv.state.ma.us/realid/
https://secure.rmv.state.ma.us/realid/


Ski Train to Wachusett Mountain 



John Englander 
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